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Superstar Readers 
 

A Superstar Reader is nominated in every class at the 
end of each half term. They receive a surprise parcel on 
their doorstep. Who will it be next?  

Check your doorstep after school today! 
 

  

World Book Day - 2nd March 2023 
 

To mark the special day this year, the children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite character 
from a book. Please do not feel you have to buy an elaborate costume; your child could help you make a simple 
prop such as hat or mask. As an extra challenge, your child could make a ‘mini me’ character out of a potato 
that we will display in the library. Further information is available in the Book Day letter.   

Book Fair – 8th & 9th March 2023 
 
Following the success of the Scholastic Book Fair last term, we are delighted that Usborne books will be 
holding a book fair during the dates of the spring term parents evening. Usborne give a percentage of books 
to the school based on sales which will go towards developing the library. 
 

Things to do during half term 
 

You might like to try some of the ideas below next week: 

 Visit the local library or explore the kids’ zone on 
the Hampshire library website  

 Research an author and write a biography about 
them. 

 Become an author and write a story. It could even 
be a graphic novel.  

 Write a play script and act it out  

 with friends and family 

 
 
 
 

 Don’t Forget 
 

There are half term 
challenges in the reading 
records. They will help 
with learning to read the 
tricky words. 

See if you can complete more steps of the 
reading challenge to gain a space-themed 
certificate! 

https://www.hants.gov.uk/librariesandarchives/kids-zone

